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Committee Members for HB 3075: 

 

I am strongly opposed to HB 3075. Like BM114, this legislation will only negatively 

impact law-abiding citizens who are not the problem with gun violence in Oregon. I 

have never had a parking ticket, and yet overnight my 32 years of competent and 

legal firearms experience, concealed carry preferences and related firearms 

investments will suddenly be criminalized or heavily restricted overnight. Gun 

violence in Oregon primarily occurs within groups of already prohibited persons 

fighting over gang territory or drug related conflicts. These individuals are currently 

not allowed to own or possess firearms, and will certainly not comply with anything 

related to BM114 or HB 3075. This radical legislation is only punishing those of us 

who are the most likely never to be at the heart of what is really happening with gun 

violence in Oregon. Let common sense prevail. Please stop HB3075 from moving 

forward, and spend your efforts on more realistic and relevant gun crime prevention.  

 

Respectfully,  

Blake Tomlinson 

Retired Battalion Chief 

 

 


